
 

 
Document No.: DM-M18-030 

29 June 2018 

 

1/1 
FARNELL ELEC COMPONENTS LTD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice for Packaging Box Change 
for Pyroelectric Infrared Sensor and Fresnel Lens 

 
Please be advised that we are planning to change the packaging box for our sensor as shown 
below. There will be no impact/effect on the quality characteristics of the sensor. Should you 
have any questions or requests, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Product Name:        Pyroelectric Infrared Sensor/ Fresnel Lens                  
Part Number:        IRA-S210ST01/ IRA-S230ST01/ IRA-S510ST01 
                       IML-0685/IML-0686/IML-0687/IML-0688 

Customer Part Number: 2707445/ 2707748/ 2707749/2707443/2707746/2707747/2707444 
Reason:   To standardize the packaging box at Murata Electronics (Thailand), Ltd. 
Change:   The color of the box will be changed (see below). 
Schedule:  To be implemented once we deplete all of our existing packaging boxes. 
 
  <Before Change>          <After Change> 

   

     
Best Regards, 

Product Promotion Sec.3 
Planning and Promotion Dept. 
Sensor Products Division 
Murata Manufacturing Co.,Ltd 
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